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NOTICE 

This is to inform all students who have registered for the upcoming Job Fair that attendance is 

mandatory. The Job Fair will be held from Tuesday, 04th February, 202S to Thursday, 06th 

February, 2025, from 10:00 a.m. to 01:30 p.m. at the College Campus. Students are expected 

to participate on all three days. 

Failure to attend the Job Fair without a valid reason will result in strict disciplinary action 

during the examination period. Additionally, each student is required to secure at least one offer 

letter from participating companies as part of their engagement in the event. 

Please take this opportunity seriously, as it is designed to help you advance your career. If you 

have any concerns or require further information, kindly reach out to the Placement Cell at the 

earliest. 

Students who have not yet registered may walk in on any of the three days mentioned 

above. 

~ 
(1/C Principal) (Vice Principal) 
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